
 

                          

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Faculty and staff cordially invite you to pick up your child’s report card and join “Snack for 

Success.” You may come at your child’s teacher’s grade-level planning time only. This is the time 

that is set aside to pick up report cards.  Parents can set up a conference with your child’s 

teacher by calling or visiting the front office. 

The planning times are as follows:  

6th grade planning:                      9:15 -10:45 

7th grade planning:                      11:45-1:15 

8th grade planning                       1:45-3:15 

 

 

   

           Where: Pine Hill Middle school 

           When: Thursday, March 22, 2018 

          Time:   Grade Level Planning Time 


